
Letter:  Recognizing
generosity of community
To the community,

For the fifth year, the Lake Tahoe Visitors Authority and
South Tahoe Refuse & Recycling teamed up to benefit Christmas
Cheer  All  Year  with  a  “drive  and  drop”  at  the  LTVA’s
California Visitors Center and curbside collection on regular
pick-up days.

Once again we were overwhelmed by the generosity of our South
Shore community. 

Thank  you  to  all  the  individuals  and  businesses  who
participated in making the holidays a little brighter for
those in need. 

With gratitude,

Anne Sutterfield, Lake Tahoe Visitors Authority

John Tillman, South Tahoe Refuse & Recycling
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